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26th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted that your son or daughter will be joining Fulford School in September and look 

forward to getting to know them and you as they start their journey through Fulford School. 

Fulford is a fantastic school and it is a privilege to be its Headteacher. Pupils are kind and 

thoughtful and the staff are committed to doing all they can to support them with everyone 

working towards our core purpose of ‘Realising Potential and Creating the Future’.  

The process of supporting Year 6 students who are joining Fulford School in September 2021 

will be lead by Mr Stephen Bailey, Assistant Headteacher. Mr Bailey will be sharing 

information with you in the near future around the specific events and information gathering 

exercises which will be taking place to help students prepare for life at Fulford School. 

The transition between Primary and Secondary School is a time of great excitement and 

anticipation. We do recognise however, that for some students, it can create apprehension 

and that some additional support in managing this process may be required. At Fulford School 

we have a specialist team of pastoral support staff who work with students across all years, 

to ensure that students flourish during their time with us. If you feel that your son or daughter 

would benefit from some additional support please do not hesitate to contact us. Please use  

year6transition@fulford.york.sch.uk for any Year 6 into Year 7 questions or queries. 

We are committed to providing the highest standard of teaching and pastoral support for all 

our children; this takes place in a safe and nurturing environment. We have a proud tradition 

and an exciting future and I am delighted that you and your family will be an important part 

of that future. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Steve Lewis 

Headteacher 
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